



President:

Carl Anderson

Vice President:

Layne Brewer

Mark Foster

Jim Fykes

Secretary:

Mickie Blagg

Treasurer:

Harry Hall

Directors:

Bill Allen

Eddie Ary

Robert Bell

Danny Brumley

Don Fischer

Richard Fisher

Walt Garrison

Richard Hayes

Wayne Johnson

Bobby Jones

Larry Kish

Jeff Krueger

R.D. Martin

Mickey McNary

Dale McKnight

Ex-Officio Directors:

Mary Horn,

County Judge

Chris Watts,

Mayor

George C. Campbell,

City Manager

Chuck Carpenter,

President, Chamber

of Commerce

Executive Director:
Glenn Carlton

Executive Assistant:

Nanci Kimmey

The Honorable Chris Watts and Members of the City Council

Dear Mayor Watts and Council Members;

This letter is to inform you of our request for a 3 year variance of the City of Denton Sound Ordinance. We are asking for an exception to sound levels and hours of operations for the following time period:

Dates and Times

August 18 - 27, 2016

August 17 - 26, 2017

August 16 – 25, 2018

During the hours of:

Monday - Thursday - until 12 midnight

Fridays & Saturdays - until 1:00am

Sunday - until 11:00pm

For a sound level not to exceed 70 decibels.

The North Texas State Fair Association has been granted this variance since 1995 and has been operating on a 3 year variance since 2004. We have had very few complaints and most years have operated without any complaints at all.

Thank you for your consideration and your service to this community.

Sincerely,

Glenn Carlton
Executive Director

North Texas State Fair Association

Cc. Janie McLeod

Janei Kimmey

